
February 22, 2011

Hazel Bauman, Superintendent
Coeur dʼAlene School District 271
311 N. 10th Street
Coeur dʼAlene, ID  83814

Subject:  Request for Information and Idaho Public Records Law Request

Dear Superintendent Bauman:

Background Information:  It is my understanding that on the morning of Friday, February 18, 
2011, a video was shown in one or more SD 271 schools concerning the Cityʼs proposed action 
about McEuen Field.  It is my understanding that City Parks Director Doug Eastwood appeared 
in the video.  It is also my understanding that the video was several minutes long.  This request 
for information pertains to that specific showing and others that may have occurred.  To the 
extent that writings exist pertaining to this showing and in response to questions below, this is 
also an Idaho Public Records Law request as provided in Idaho Code §§ 9-337 through 9-350.

Specific Information Requested:   

1.  In which schools in SD 271 was this shown?
2.  On what dates and times was it shown in each school?
3.  Who in the School District previewed the video?  
4.  Who in the School District approved the video for showing?
5.  What was the reason for showing the video in the School District?  What was the purpose?
6.  Who wrote, produced, and made the video?  Who was responsible for its content?
7.  Who paid for the video?
8.  Who provided it to the School District?
9.  How did the video come to be shown in the School District?  Did the School District request it 

from the provider?  Did the provider contact the School District and request that it be 
approved and shown?

10. To which classes and age groups was it shown?  
11.  Was viewing mandatory or optional?   
12.  Were parents told in advance the video was going to be shown?  
13.  Were parents invited to come and view it with the students?  Were parents given the option 

of withdrawing their child from the viewing?
14.  Will this video be shown again?  If so, on what dates and in which schools?

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

William L. McCrory

William L. McCrory
6065 N. Harcourt Drive

Coeur dʼAlene, ID  83815-8473
Cell phone:  ###-###-####

Email:  ########@##########.###


